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Short History and Overview

● Initiated during the RD51 Collaboration Meeting at CERN in October 2019 with 
the aim of grouping people, involved in VMM3a/SRS

● Recurring meetings on the latest developments of VMM3a/SRS and 
organisation of future developments

→ synchronisation of activities and developments related to VMM3a/SRS
● Activities are focussed on:

A B C D

Common 
interests

Specific 
interests

Maintenance 
and update

Organisation
(e.g. production 

and sharing)
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Activities and People
● Organised activities and exchange on:

– making the system more reliable (A),
– more user friendly (A, C),
– push the limits and introduce new features (B),
– optimisation of sharing components (D)

● Main participants and developers:

RD51, CERN GDD, ESS, University of Bonn
● If you want to stay informed or even contribute to the developments, you are 

invited to subscribe to the e-group and participate in the meetings :-) 
https://e-groups.cern.ch/e-groups/Egroup.do?egroupName=rd51-wg51

More on, who is 
working on what
→ see the following 
presentations

https://e-groups.cern.ch/e-groups/Egroup.do?egroupName=rd51-wg51
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